
Memorandum 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE Friday, September 23, 2022 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
 

SUBJECT Follow Up to DFW Budget Item on September 14, 2022 Council Agenda 
 
During the September 14, 2022 meeting of the City Council, additional questions 
were raised regarding the proposed minimum wage for Airport Board employees. On 
September 16, 2022 DFW Airport staff met with Deputy Mayor Pro Tem Omar Narvaez 
and Councilmember Adam Bazaldua to discuss further. Our partners at the Dallas 
Fort Worth International Airport have provided a follow up memo addressing 
this matter. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Carrie Rogers 
Director 
Office of Government Affairs 
 
[Attachments] 

 
c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager 

Chris Caso, City Attorney 
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Deputy City Manager 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 

Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager 
Robert Perez, Interim Assistant City Manager 
Carl Simpson, Interim Assistant City Manager 
Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer 
Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Directors and Assistant Directors 
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